**Headteacher**John Galvin

**Petworth C of E Primary School** 

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

**Tel:** 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

**E-mail:** office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



## 10 September 2019

Dear Parents,

## Bombing of the Boys School Memorial Service - Sunday 29th September 2019

This year the Petworth community will be remembering the victims of the Boys School Bombing on Sunday 29<sup>th</sup> September at 12.30pm. The service will take place at the new memorial and then the congregation will walk down to the graveside.

As this event is an important part of Petworth history, it would be brilliant if we could get as many children from Willow Class to attend and show their respects for the children who had their childhood cut short. Therefore if you are able to attend please complete the form below and meet me at the new memorial, which is in the new housing estate by the Stonemasons Inn.

housing estate by the Stonemasons Inn.
Yours sincerely  All
John Galvin Headteacher
Please return to the school office ASAP. (*please delete as applicable)
Bombing of the Boys School Memorial Service
My child (name)
Parent's Name
Signed
Date